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Celebrating Our Athletes

Boom, Bam, Ding! Student Musicians Are Really Doing their Thing

The Sports Banquet or Sports Awards 
Night, is an event celebrating our student 
athletes. This evening, we recognize our 
Elementary and Middle School students 
playing in football, basketball, volleyball, 
and soccer. In each team, coaches give out 
awards for Valiant Spirit, Most Improved, 
MVP, and Coach’s Award. We celebrate 
the work and accomplishments of all of 
our student athletes. During this night it 
was also announced that the Boys 
Volleyball made it into playoffs. Our 
Soccer team made it into playoffs as well! 
Great job Valiants for such an amazing 
year of sports. Keep up that hard work! 
Thank you Shakey’s for hosting the event.

The spring concerts are finally here! This 
Wednesday and Thursday night, we had our 

annual band concerts. Students from 4th 
through 8th grade got to play their wonderful 

music that they have learned and practiced 
throughout the school year. From slow, 

beautiful pieces to fun, upbeat music, there are 
so many types of songs to hear. Students 
present their skills and awesome abilities 

during the concert. With the help of Mr. 
Williams, Mr. Delgado, and Mr. Tubbs, 

students were able to come out and play their 
hearts out. A special shout out to Ms. Banham 

for hosting a beautiful art show.  We are so 
proud of our students!  Thank you to all the 

parents who came to support the band and art 
programs. 
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Spotlight: First Communion 

Let’s Talk About Science, Science, Science!

Last Saturday, the 2nd graders and other students had their First 
Communion. During this very momentous day, students received the 
Sacrament of the Eucharist for the first time. During this sacrament, 
we receive the Body and Blood of Jesus Christ. We become one with 
Christ and are united as one. This is a special day as they have 
become closer to Christ and continue to grow their faith as Catholics. 

From an abundance of potato batteries, lingering 
bacteria on petri dishes, growing plants, and 
more, students from Kinder to 8th Grade have 
had the chance to share their wonderful science 
projects to the annual Science Fair! With colorful 
boards and loads of dried markers and 
construction paper, our fellow students were 
given the opportunity to use their knowledge of 
the scientific method to the test. 

Our hallways are filled with multiple colorful 
boards, lots of new information, and knowledge 
waiting to be shared. Be sure to check out the 
great experiments conducted by your fellow 
classmates! There is never too much to learn!

Student Council: How do you 
feel after having your first 
communion?

Emmie, 2B: “I was able to go 
up near the altar and watch the 
priest bless the bread!”

Gianna, 2B: “I feel happy and 
excited because whenever we 
have our school mass, we are 
able to eat bread with the older 
students.”

Riley,  2B: “Good and 
awesome. I am happy I got to 
go and receive the bread.”


